
Walking to school is great because



Junior Road Safety Officer - Spring Newsletter

Welcome to our second JRSO 
newsletter.

During the Autumn term we were busy 
sharing how to stay safe on the roads. 
At the infant school the JRSO Team 
delivered an assembly to help us 
remember to Stop, Look and Listen! 

Walking to school is a 
great way to get in 
your daily exercise 
and have a chat with 
your family and 
friends. It also 
reduces air pollution 
and congestion on the 
roads. This term we 
will be thinking about 
all the benefits to 
finding other ways to 
travel to school. Find 
out more from your 
JRSO.

On the back of the newsletter we have a frame for you to design a poster to explain why walking 
to school is great! Return your design to your JRSO and a selection will be displayed on our notice 
boards. 
Good luck! 

At the Junior School, 
the JRSO team 
delivered class 
assemblies on Road 
Safety for Road 
Safety week.  They 
also attended Open 
Evening and spoke to 
Year 2 children and 
their parents about 
how they can keep 
safe on the roads and 
any concerns they 
had.


